
	

	

	

	

	

Hidden Hollow 
Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
	

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the 
education and skills 
necessary to achieve 

a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley Pkwy. 
Eagle Mountain UT 84005 

 
Phone 

(801)610-8721 
 

Fax 
(801)789-7806 

 

 

	

Too often we underestimate the power of…a smile, a kind word, 

a listening ear, an honest compliment, or the smallest act of 

caring, all of which have the potential to turn a life around.        
Leo Buscaglia 
 
This month’s character trait is caring. I hope that we can all (especially during 
this holiday season) find ways to show others that we care about them. As 
mentioned above, it could be by a simple smile, or through a small act of 
service. I especially like the mention of an “honest compliment.” There are 
plenty of opportunities around us to care for those who need a little lift. 

 

There are many people who put in so much effort on behalf of your children 
here at Hidden Hollow. There are a few, specifically, I would like to thank for 
their time and efforts. I would like to thank Linda Cameron, Anneliese 
Whiting, and Brady Farr for doing so much to help and assist me each and 
every day! They are such a great support system to me, but more importantly, 
to the staff and community! They are awesome! 

 

I hope that all of you have a wonderful, and safe, holiday season! 

 

Mr. Davies 

	

	

	

	

	

	



	

	
	

	
	

Calendar	Items:	
December	

	
December	1-2:		
Play	Auditions,	must	be	
present	both	days		
	
December	4:	
Musical	call	backs		
	
December	8-9:	
7	pm	Westlake	High	
School	“Dancing	up	a	
Storm”		
	
December	12:	
6-8	pm	Westlake	High	
School	Stuff	the	Jar,	see	
attached	flyer.	
	
December	13-15:	
6th	Grade	Winter	store	
	
December	19:	
PTA	Spirit	Night	
	
December	20:	
Half	Day	–	No	
Kindergarten,	no	preK	
	
December	21-	Jan	2	
No	School	Christmas	
Break	
	
Looking	Ahead:	
January	3	–	Back	to	
School!		
	
January	4:	
Musical	Parent	Meeting	
	
January	8:	
PTA	Spirit	Night	at	Hang	
Time	
	
January	23:	
PTA	Spirit	Night	

Please remember to pay your lunch charges. 
You can pay online at mypaymentsplus.com  

In addition to making payments, you can view 
your students account balances, history, set up 
auto pay and account balance alerts. There is 

also an app that can be downloaded. 

 

December 20th will be a half-day for grades 1-6. 
Kindergarten and Preschool will not be held. 

Lunch will be served. The schedule is as 
follows: 

A Track: 8:00 – 11:45 

B Track 9:15 – 1:00 

Lost and Found items will be in the lobby 
during the week of December 4-8. We have lots 
of unclaimed coats, jackets, gloves, hats. Come 

see what you’re missing!  

Winter Store will be held December 13, 
14, 15th from 7:45 – 3:45 daily. Please 

come support our 6th graders and buy 
cute gifts to give to friends and family! 

Hidden Hollow Student Council is doing a 
fundraiser called “Joy Jars” benefiting kids 
with cancer. Please send any loose change 
with your kids, and Student Council will 

come around to each classroom to collect. 
This fundraiser goes through December 15. 





	







	

	

	



	


